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This is not a forest plan this is an industrialization plan.

 

There is no good science or justification behind the proposal to exempt the C/NPF from the National Forest

Management Act,

 

For decades the national forests in America have been bound by a 40-acre clearcut size maximum.

 

When Brazell's proposed forest plan is finalized it will, 1) exempt the Clearwater/Nez Perce National Forests from

the USFS 40-acre clearcut size limit, 2) hardwire 1,500-acre clearcuts into the plan, and 3) allow clearcuts of any

size when he declares a "catastrophic" event has occurred.

 

Brazell and his plan are  catastrophic events.
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